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DATE: 11/10/2016

TO: Current and Eligible Substance Abuse Treatment Providers
)

FROM: Kyle Devine, Interim Bureau Chief /\}\Z

SUBJECT: Provider Agreements revert to Sub Grants

The purpose of this memorandum is to notify all substance abuse treatment providers who may
have already received new fee for service provider agreements, for the October 1, 2016 to
September 30, 2017 project period, that the fee for service provider agreements are being
reverted into sub grants. The provider agreements were rejected by the Attorney General’s office
due to required language changes impacting individual and professional insurance liabilities. As
a result and if you were awarded funding through a fee for service provider agreement for the
2016-2017 project period, you will receive a sub grant in its place. Sub grants will be sent out
starting Monday November 14, 2016. The sub grant will contain the same invoice for
reimbursement that was attached to the provider agreements.

We anticipate submitting revised language to the Board of Examiners for approval in December.
If the language is approved, the Bureau of Behavioral Health Wellness and Prevention may move
forward with provider agreements for the future.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Management Oversight Team directly at
(775) 684-2220, MOT _MM@health.NV.GOV or visit the Management Oversight Team webpage at
http://dpbh.nv.gov/Programs/Clinical SAPTA/dta/Partners/MOT/ .
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